
Division Advisory No. 001, s. 2025 
February 18, 2025 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,     
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001      

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.depedsaragani.com)  

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE ANNUAL INDEPENDENT FILM SHOWCASE 
OF THE PRIMASIA FOUNDATION COLLEGE INC. 

The Primasia Foundation College Inc. (PFCI) invites select public elementary 
and secondary schools in Sarangani Province to participate in its Annual 
Independent Film Showcase. This event will take place on February 21, 2025, at 
the Alabel Municipal Gymnasium. 

The showcase aims to highlight diverse voices and storytelling techniques, 
featuring screenings of thought-provoking documentaries and innovative short 
films, along with Q&A sessions with an invited film director. 

Participation of teachers and students from the identified schools shall be on 
a voluntary basis and at official time only. The no-disruption-of-classes policy 
stipulated in DepEd Order (DO) No. 9, s. 2005 and the policy for off-campus 
activities stated in DO 66, s. 2017 must also be observed. 

For inquiries, contact: 

Mileonor P. Gonzaga 
BA-Communication Coordinator 
Primasia Foundation College Ince. 
Poblacion, Alabel, Sarangani Province 
Mobile phone number: 0951-823-6894 

Encl.: Letter from the PFCI dated February 13, 2025 
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